
 

 

 

 
TOWN OF BARNSTABLE 

NOTICE OF AMENDED APPROVED FEES 

 

 
On December 13, 2024, a Notice of Approved Fees was issued following a public hearing 
on proposed changes to various permit and program fees which took effect on January 1, 
2025.  Because the increased amount of the fine for a Fire Lane Parking Violation 
pursuant to Massachusetts General Laws ch. 89, §7A was above the statutory limit, that 
has been reverted to the statutory maximum of One Hundred Dollars ($100). This fee 
decrease has been approved by the Town Manager and all approved fees, as amended, 
may be viewed on the Town Manager’s page of the Town of Barnstable’s website at 
www.townofbarnstable.us. 
            
            
            

       /S/ Mark S. Ells   

       ______________________________ 
       Mark S. Ells   
       Town Manager  
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